LIMITED WARRANTY INFORMATION

* One year limited warranty provided by River of Goods

+ Limited warranty covers ceiling fans for failed operation of fan motors
only & if installed by a qualified professional

+ Please call 1.888.647.4990 with questions regarding the warranty
+ QCF Ceiling Fan

If your River of Goods ceiling fan motor fails at any time within one year after the date of sale
due to a defect in material or workmanship, the necessary parts will be repaired or replaced
(note: proof of purchase & professional installation receipt must be provided).

Please contact us before shipping your fan; you must receive an authorization number and
delivery instructions from our Customer Service Team prior to delivery.

Your ceiling fan should be properly packed to avoid damage in transit. River of Goods will not
be responsible for damages occurred during the return process.
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